
  

Learning Through Robotics 
After School Program   Grades 4-6 

What Is “Learning 

Through Robotics?” 

Dear Parents, 
Your child has the opportunity to participate in a Robotics and 
STEM after school program held at Meadow Brook beginning 
Monday, February 6, 2017.  This is for students in grades 4-6 
only.  The cost is $55 per student.  The class will be filled on 
a first come, first served basis.  This course will be a 
beginner’s class.  Please make checks payable to Meadow 
Brook and return to the front office.  The deadline to sign up 
will be Wednesday, February 1.  Additional information about 
the program is listed below.  Please contact Haley Judd 505-
977-3345 with additional questions. 

 

“Learning Through Robotics offers interactive learning using “hands on” material and 

equipment. Elementary and middle school students who like to do engineering subjects, 

math, and sciences will love our classes because of the interaction they will have with 

several types of robots. They will actually build mini robots using building models, 

attaching sensors and motors that are plugged into a computer and configure its behavior 

using a simple programming tool developed by world’s leading research institutions and 

robotic companies.” 
 
 

Held on Monday’s as follows: 
February 6      (One hour class 2:40-3:40) 
February 13      (One hour class 2:40-3:40) 
February 27       (One hour class 2:40-3:40) 
March 13      (One hour class 2:40-3:40) 
March 20     (One hour class 2:40-3:40) 
March 27     (One hour class 2:40-3:40) 
April 10     (One hour class 2:40-3:40) 
April 17           (One hour class 2:40-3:40) 
April 24        (Two hour class 2:40-4:40) 

 


